
From: Richard T. Roznoy [mailto:roznoylaw@comcast.net]  

Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 3:06 PM 
To: Mathews, Lisa A 

Subject: #983 

 

Hello Lisa -  

 

I’ve received some recent communications regarding petition #983, but I have not been 

representing anyone on this matter for many years now.  You can remove me from your contact / 

notification list.  

 

Any questions, please let me know.  

 

Thank you, 

Richard Roznoy 

 

PS - I believe you have an old mailing address for me, also, in East Granby.  That one is dead; 

my address is as below, but you don’t need to send me anything.   

 

 
 
Law Office of Richard T. Roznoy 
P.O. Box 242 
Amherst, MA 01004 
 
Admitted in Connecticut and Massachusetts 
 
tel:                     860.874.4131 
email:                RTR@RoznoyLaw.com 
web:                  www.RoznoyLaw.com 
 
Confidentiality:  The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
named above and is privileged and confidential.  Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this email other than to the 
individual or entity named above is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please accept our 
apologies for the inconvenience and please notify us immediately by telephone — 860.874.4131 — and by returning the 
email to us. 
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